
Northwest Aquatic EcoSystems 
 
Your addition to the use of iron is confusing. It appears your agency is trying to include iron use as
a product similar to the other materials already approved and listed in the current NPDES permit.
However the wording Ecology has added in the revision appears to maintain the product as an
experimental use material just as it currently exists. If the intent is to remove iron from the
experimental use category and permit use without having to jump through all the hoops currently
required than the text of the revision needs to clearly reflect that position. All of the data supports
the removal of iron from the experimental use category.

Ecology has also incorrectly identified the active ingredient in liquid Green Clean 5.0.
 


